
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION 

DECEMBER 1, 1975 

Present: Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Charles McQueeney 

Ralph Spencer 
Russell Sweetman 
Leonard Stubbs 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Mayor Elect Victor Green 
Municipal Attorney Robert Farquhar 

The Chairman of the Council Finance Committee extended to all Council 
Members an invitation to attend the Meetings held by the Committee to 
discuss the Budget for 1976. This will eliminate additional discussions. 
The first Meeting will be held Saturday, December 6, 1975 to begin at 8:30 A.M. 
in the Law Library. 

Council concurred to reappoint the three Members to the Personnel Appeals 
Board. In the meantime an Ordinance should be considered to provide for 
staggered terms. 

Mrs. Lake advised Council that she is willing to continue to serve as 
Centerville 1 s representative to Miami Valley Regional Planning Commission. 
Council concurred. 

There being no further business the Meeting was adjourned. 
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Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


